To Whom it May Concern,

I read your article [insert link to article] entitled [insert title]. I’d like to respectfully request that you publish an addition, so as not to mislead your readers with regards to current cannabis laws in the UK in 2022. Whereas I personally do not approve of the concept of ‘grassing up one’s neighbours’ in communities that appear far too divided and lacking in community spirit already, the article gives an altogether false impression that cannabis flower or ‘weed’ is 100% illegal, which is incorrect. Whereas cannabis based products have been available in spray form for many more years, since November 2018, cannabis flower and oil have also been made available on prescription, albeit mostly privately. Here is a government link confirming this: https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/753444/letter-with-guidance-on-cannabis-based-products-for-medicinal-use.pdf.

Though there is no denying that it remains illegal to smoke cannabis or grow it without license, prescription holders are advised to consume their product using a dry herb vaporiser and there is the potential that cannabis smell will be produced as a result.

It is worth noting that because of the extremely high costs of private prescriptions, there is certainty that some people will be forced to grow (if they are to effectively manage their health), and as costs increase, this will certainly increase too. I think people in this situation deserve sympathy and support rather than judgment and condemnation, but I appreciate you may not agree.

Irrespective of your views with regards to the morality of the law, please do support the suggested additions, so as not to put those lawfully prescribed cannabis flower at further risk of persecution through misunderstanding and ignorance.

Thank you for your time.

Yours faithfully,



[Insert name]
